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2022 AASP West Regional Conference Final Report
To Whom it May Concern: 

The 2022 AASP West Regional Conference hosted by California Baptist University took place virtually on Friday, March 18th and Saturday, March 19th, 2021. This report provides some important information regarding the conference. 
Number of Attendees: 75
· Attendees Day 1: 23
· Attendees Day 2: 15
· Attendees Both Days: 37
Students:  
· Current CBU Graduate Students: 18
· CBU Alumnus: 6
· Other College/University Students: 30
Professionals: 
· CBU Affiliated: 4
· Other: 17
Number of Colleges Represented: 6

The conference program included: 
• 2 Keynote Presentations  
· Tyler Mariucci, CBU Athletic Director
· Dr. Traci Statler, PhD, CMPC: An Open Interview with Dr. Traci Statler, Past President of AASP, and Protégé of Dr.’s Ravizza and Henschen
• 8 Oral Presentations (6 professionals, two student(s)) 
• 4 Workshops/Panels 
· Diversity Panel 
· comprised of one CMPC, one PhD, and one M.S.
· Emergency Response Panel 
· comprised of a 911 operator, Battalion Chief, and Clinical Psychologist
· Coaches Panel
· Comprised of 3 collegiate/high school level coaches
· Career Panel 
· comprised of 3 CMPC’s (two of which obtain a PhD)


According to a post-conference survey that was given to attendees, things that were most enjoyed at the conference included: 
• The Keynote speakers and great presentations, especially those given by top-tier professionals such as Dr. Traci Statler 
• Presenter’s ability to keep audience engaged within a given time frame and overall provide a mixture of data and application throughout the conference
• The unique perspectives given on the panels, with emphasis on the Emergency Response and Coaches Panel.
• Overall organization and flow of the conference

Budget:
· Total cost for event: $4,374.68 (Breakfast and Lunch for both days)
· Funds used to cover cost
· $500 AASP Grant  
· $1,830 in AASP registration fees
· $2,044.68 from the CBU Sport and Performance Psychology program budget

On behalf of all involved in the planning of the AASP West Regional Conference, we want to thank you for providing us with the opportunity again to hold this conference and to be able to network with other professionals and be a vessel to share such valuable knowledge and insight. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Kristin Mauldin, Thomasina Wallace, M.S., Cassidy Gonzales, M.S.   
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